
NOTICE
Town of Mazomanie
Public Hearing on Comprehensive Plan Update
 
Notice is hereby given that the Town Board and Plan Commission of the Town of Mazomanie will hold a joint public hearing at 5:30 p.m. on October 10, 2024.  The hearing will be held at 711 West Hudson Street; Mazomanie, WI.  

The public hearing will be held to gather public input on a proposed update to the Town of Mazomanie Comprehensive Plan. The Comprehensive Plan sets a vision and implementation program for the future growth, development, and preservation of the Town. The proposed update replaces the Town’s 2014 Comprehensive Plan.  The proposed update is available on the Town’s Web page at https://www.townofmazomanie.org/, or by contacting the Town Clerk at (608) 795-2920 or twnmazo@gmail.com. Written comments should be submitted to the Town Clerk before the hearing, who will forward them to the Commission and Board. 

Dated this 29th day of August, 2024

